
St. Anthony Park Community Council (SAPCC) / District 12 
2395 University Ave. W. Suite 300E 
Saint Paul, MN 55114 
Suyapa@sapcc.org 

January 8, 2018 

To whom it may concern. 

On behalf of the St. Anthony Park Community Council {SAPCC) we are pleased to pass a resolution 
011 January 04, 2018 to offer a letter of support to Hodges Bend located at the 2700 University Ave 
West to waive the 45day notice requirement in order for them to process their liquor license for City 
Council approval before the notice period is up on 1/26/18. 

Please feel free to contact me at the number above or via this email lf youneed rnore details or ff more 
information is needed. 

Suyape Mirandu 
Executive Director 


